
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0026
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 11:57:25 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 8:26 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0026

-- Name --
Bruce MacArthur

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I cannot afford another increase in anything. My pension is $1100./month and I'm on the edge right now. Hydro
rates are ridiculously high as it is. They tell you to conserve and we conserve, then when their revenues drop they
raise their prices again, to make up for the lost dollars, I wish I could do that. Seniors should not be paying for
utilities  at all,period.

-- Attachment --
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